
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/23/2016 4:41:09 PM
Subject: DOE Plutonium Working Group Report

Very long report, but does have some good info.  Discusses different locations (outside of those we discussed, also 
something in Idaho and California), and different dissolution methods.  Good reference guide for technical questions.
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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